& Children’s Centre

27th May 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are excited to inform you that we will be taking the year 6 students to visit ‘Chessington
World of Adventures’ on Tuesday June 21

The trip fee will be £29.50 per child.

This should be paid online via scopay by Friday 10th of June latest. This will cover the coach fee, as well as
access to all rides at the theme park.

We will be leaving school at: 8.45am and will return by 5pm. The children will require a
packed lunch and can wear their own clothes on the day.

Please complete the permission slip below to permit your child to attend this trip.

Kind regards,
PP A D auldiny
Ms Akinpelu & Mr Banton

Please circle below:

| give:permission/ | do not give permission formy child! v.cmausmmnssssssmssmsmso
to attend Chessington World of Adventure’s on June 21st

School packed lunch required: Yes/No

Signed Parent/Carer:
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